
Nov. 14, 2024 

Mountain Lakes Medical Center Chief Business Development Officer to 
Retire 

Mountain Lakes Medical Center is both proud and a bit saddened to 
announce the retirement of our very own Kimberly S. Ingram, RN, MSN, Chief 
Business Development Officer. 
 
Ms. Ingram has been an invaluable 
leader on our team, bringing her 
expertise, warmth, and dedication over 
the years. She has consistently been a 
source of support and inspiration for 
patients, families, and colleagues 
alike, always upholding the highest 
standards of care and professionalism. 
 
Please join us in congratulating 
Kimberly S. Ingram on her retirement 
as she begins her next chapter - 
spending cherished moments with her 
grandchildren. 
 


